
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold mine is situated within Victoria 

Gold’s 100 per cent-owned, is situated within 

Victoria Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 

Property located approximately 375 kilometres 

north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 

northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 

traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 

Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road year-

round and is connected to Yukon Energy Corp.’s 

electrical grid. The mine is a significant contributor 

to the Yukon economy employing 350-400 people.

V I C T O R I A  G O L D  A P P R E C I AT I O N  B B Q  I N  M AY O

COMMUNITY

Victoria Gold’s Mike Gunn, Site Services Manager and Paul Gray, VP, Exploration and BBQ grill master. 

Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell at the 2022 Community Appreciation BBQ in the Village of Mayo.

Victoria Gold is pleased to once again host its Community Appreciation 
BBQ in the Village of Mayo this Saturday, July 1 with proceeds to benefit 
the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun’s Dunena Ko’honete Ko Daycare. 

This fun, family-friendly event has been hosted by the Company every 
year since 2012, excepting 2020 and 2021 due to pandemic gathering 
restrictions.

Hosted by the Victoria Gold Exploration team, with support from Banyan 
Gold Corp., VP, Exploration Paul Gray will serve as the BBQ’s grill master 
again this year.

“Victoria Gold looks forward to connecting with community members as 
they enjoy our BBQ and the day’s events, while supporting Mayo families 
and children,” says Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell. 

Each year, a different community organization receives the Victoria Gold 
BBQ proceeds. Past event beneficiaries include the Mayo Nursing Station, 
the Mayo Seniors Group, youth clubs, high school graduates and the Mayo 
Volunteer Fire Department. 

Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend. 

For more information about Mayo’s Canada Day events, please visit 
villageofmayo.ca/events/


